Service Delivery Review

Progress Charter Template

Service Level [ Service Level Reduction Operating Efficiencies
Opportunity: | Customer Service Enhancements || Performance Management

Service Delivery
Review Action:

Increase Non-Taxation Revenue (Parking)

LT E N N e 1] 14 o3 ncrease in annual parking revenue by an estimate of $1,000,000

Staff Accountable: Director, Public Works Date of Update: February 15, 2022
What internal resources or groups are What resources do you require

Key Stakeholders required to complete this task? to complete this task?
Internal staff: Parking administrative staff, By-law, Clerk, Treasurer, CAO, Staff Time
Communications, Roads & Sewers Budget for pay and display machines (approved 2022) as well as operating
Transportation Advisory Committee expenses to re-program pay machines for increased rates, if needed.
Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee (Beach Parking) Roads and Sewers staff to install new machines and install signs.
Accessibility Advisory Committee
DBIA

Are there any Council decisions

Council Decisions required for implementation?

What is the timeframe and steps thats are
required to move through this task?

1. Approve a parking expansion, rate increases and implementation date Phase 1: Determine optimum location for new pay & display machines in

downtown and circulate to DBIA , TAC and AAC for comment
Phase 2: Installation of new and relocated machines, removal of parking
meters.

Phase 3: Implement proposed parking rate increase, subject to Council
approval.
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Where are we now with

Status Update respect to completion?

Phase 2 has been completed whereby Staff have determined the final locations for new pay & display machines including a map as well as streetview photos that
were circulated to the DBIA. Comments were received and locations were modified.

Staff reviewed the locations with the AAC on May 19, 2021 and noted that accessible parking space meters will remain in place on King Street and Third Street. The
committee had no concerns regarding the pay & display proposal.

The pay & display locations were also brought to the Transportation Advisory Committee on May 27, 2021. The committee had no concerns regarding the pay &
display proposal.

Public Works staff completed the installation of the new machines and signage as well as the removal of existing meters. The new machines were up and running as
of August 12, 2021.

Phase 3 has been completed with the exception of final council approval (anticipated February 22) and includes:

-rate increases for downtown, monthly lots, daily lots, and waterfront

-new residential waterfront parking area east of vic park

-new discounted residential parking pass for waterfront

-new resident accessible pass for downtown lots/on-street parking

-new replacement parking meter infrastructure with either pay & display machines or credit card meters
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